
 

 

 

  

 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you that the City of Byron and McLeRoy, Inc. will be 

performing utility work this Thursday, May 1ST around the White Road - Peavy Road area in 

preparation for the City’s White-Peavy Roundabout project. Customers in the following areas will be 

affected by the utility work being performed: Houses/Businesses East of I75, Manchester, 

Carrington, Preston subdivision, Cumberland Shores subdivision, and some businesses in 

the James E. Williams area. Please be prepared for a temporary break in water services starting at 

approximately 8:00 am in the morning. We anticipate that the break in services will last around 4-5 

hours. However, we will work diligently to have your water services resumed as quickly as possible. 

 Please, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach our office with any questions or 

concerns. We can be reached at 478-956-2411. 


